
 

 

Our office will be 
 

CLOSED 
 

to the public  
Wednesday, October 19, 2022 

For employee training 
 

The office will re-open for services on Thursday, 
October 20, 2022 

 
 
 

To make a payment or for assistance, contact 
the State Disbursement Unit (SDU) at 866-901-

3212 or visit childsupport.ca.gov/SDU 


